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April 29th 2025 

To 
Ms. Vandana Gurnani, IAS, 
Secretary to the Govt. (L&E),  

Ministry of Labour & Employment,  
Government of India, 

New Delhi 
 

Subject: Extending warm welcome and request for an early       
appointment – regarding 
 

Ma’am,   
 

               On behalf of the officers of EPFO, the EPF Officers’ 
Association (EPFOA) warmly welcomes you to the Ministry & the 
Central Board of Trustees, EPF. 

 
                It is submitted that the EPF Officers’ Association 

(EPFOA) is the representative service-association of all 
Commissioner-cadre officers of EPFO and endeavors to promote & 
safeguard service-related interests of EPF officers & the 

organisation. 
 

                It is requested that you may kindly grant an 
appointment to the office bearers of the EPFOA at your earliest 
convenience so that certain important issues may be brought to 

your kind attention. 
 

                With regards. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
[Saurabh Swami] 

 Secretary-General                                                             

http://www.epfoa.in/

